
 
 
 

NATIONAL HIV/AIDS/STI/TB COUNCIL 
 

 

 
 Independence Avenue, P.o. Box 110100, Solwezi- Zambia Telephone: 260977832665 /, E-mail: hsakala@nacsec.org.zm 

 

June 4, 2019 

 

The Registrar of NGOs 
Department of Registrar of NGOs 

Ministry of Community Development and Social Services  

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

SUBJECT:  RECOMMENDATION FOR RENEW OF CERTIFICATE FOR  

         CHARITY CENTRE FOR CHILDREN AND YOUTH DEVELOPMENT 

 

With reference to the above subject, i wish to recommend Charity Centre for 

Children and Youth Development for Renewal of Registration Certificate in 

line with the NGO ACT No. 16 of 2009. 

The organization is well organized, has a physical address, working staff and 

community oriented. This means that they are reliable organization with 

viability for improvement and filtering benefits to the immediate surrounding 

communities. The organization is supporting orphans and vulnerable 

children, youth and persons with Disabilities in Solwezi District of Zambia. 

National HIV AIDS Council North Western Province Office is fully in support 

of their operations as they are supplementing government efforts in alleviating 

poverty among the vulnerable people in the community.  

I therefore, wish to recommend the organization for renewal of certificate of 

registration with your department 

Yours Faithfully 

 

HILLARY SAKALA 

PROVINCIAL AIDS COORDINATION ADVISOR (DACA) 

NORTH WESTERN PROVINCE 

 


